
 
Locum Midwife 

Phone: 519-267-7266 

Email:admin@bornmidwives.ca 

 

We are now a group of 7 midwives, 
looking for a midwife to cover a leave. 
We can offer a position up to one 
year, may be longer depending on 
caseload. We are full scope, if you 
don’t have oxytocin and/or epidural 
experience we have a training 
program for you to acquire the skills 
but we would want you to start a 
month or two before you have clients 
due in order to get this training and 
meet clients. Our catchment area 
includes Cambridge, North Dumfries 
and surrounding areas. We have 
hospital privileges at Cambridge 
Memorial Hospital (CMH), with a 
brand-new wing that opened this 
year.  

We are looking for a person with good 
communication and organizational 
skills; experience working with an EMR 
(Accuro) is an asset. Ideally you start 
working with us by March but there is 
some flexibility to start before or 
after. We offer a positive, supportive 
environment amongst the midwives. 

  

Our new (2018) clinic space is 
conveniently located across the road 
from CMH and has 4 clinic rooms, 2 
washrooms, a kitchen/meeting room and 
free ample parking for midwives and 
clients.  
 
Interested applicants should send a 
cover letter and CV to 
admin@bornmidwives.ca. Only those 
selected for interviews will be contacted. 
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